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EAST ALTON - The East Alton Fire Department was called to a working still alarm for 
a residential fire in the 300 block of South Pence Street at 4 a.m. on Sunday, March 10, 
2024.

The East Alton Fire Department Engine 4311 was dispatched and upon arrival, 
encountered heavy black smoke conditions throughout the home and requested a Box 
Alarm.

"Engine 4311 deployed a handline for interior attack, but was met with rapidly 
deteriorating conditions - zero visibility and high heat. As the attack crew backed out, 



 personnel reported fire through the roof and windows at East Alton Police Department
the rear of the structure," the East Alton Fire Department said. "A second handline was 
deployed, and the fire was eventually brought under control with assistance from the 

, , Roxana Fire Department, and Wood River Fire Department Alton IL Fire Department
. No injuries were reported, however, three Rosewood Heights Fire Protection District

cats were unaccounted for."

East Alton Fire units returned to service at approximately 10 a.m. on Sunday.

"Thanks to the  for providing coverage to the Bethalto Fire Department Village of East 
, and handling a medical call during this incident," the fire department said in a Alton

statement.

https://www.facebook.com/EastAltonPolice?__cft__=AZVziaT7NIyCHTeUxyR0epfroO0xlwhdDBLMbaFLKpz4AZru92d3Ex7Xpwk0KCdTxdglgjd-PPGRVXcGYlKpV5Eme9kaRbgiAi4cLTiT2Hidn7Glcq3ruN86hxGDwg47CaGw5Dh2QXavGikOvwRB5YTPxJ4Zc3V4MOvDi78IdT2gkg&__tn__=-]K-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100069142272988&__cft__=AZVziaT7NIyCHTeUxyR0epfroO0xlwhdDBLMbaFLKpz4AZru92d3Ex7Xpwk0KCdTxdglgjd-PPGRVXcGYlKpV5Eme9kaRbgiAi4cLTiT2Hidn7Glcq3ruN86hxGDwg47CaGw5Dh2QXavGikOvwRB5YTPxJ4Zc3V4MOvDi78IdT2gkg&__tn__=-]K-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.facebook.com/altonfire?__cft__=AZVziaT7NIyCHTeUxyR0epfroO0xlwhdDBLMbaFLKpz4AZru92d3Ex7Xpwk0KCdTxdglgjd-PPGRVXcGYlKpV5Eme9kaRbgiAi4cLTiT2Hidn7Glcq3ruN86hxGDwg47CaGw5Dh2QXavGikOvwRB5YTPxJ4Zc3V4MOvDi78IdT2gkg&__tn__=-]K-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.facebook.com/rosewoodheightsfire?__cft__=AZVziaT7NIyCHTeUxyR0epfroO0xlwhdDBLMbaFLKpz4AZru92d3Ex7Xpwk0KCdTxdglgjd-PPGRVXcGYlKpV5Eme9kaRbgiAi4cLTiT2Hidn7Glcq3ruN86hxGDwg47CaGw5Dh2QXavGikOvwRB5YTPxJ4Zc3V4MOvDi78IdT2gkg&__tn__=-]K-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.facebook.com/bethaltofiredepartment?__cft__=AZVziaT7NIyCHTeUxyR0epfroO0xlwhdDBLMbaFLKpz4AZru92d3Ex7Xpwk0KCdTxdglgjd-PPGRVXcGYlKpV5Eme9kaRbgiAi4cLTiT2Hidn7Glcq3ruN86hxGDwg47CaGw5Dh2QXavGikOvwRB5YTPxJ4Zc3V4MOvDi78IdT2gkg&__tn__=-]K-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.facebook.com/EastAltonVillage?__cft__=AZVziaT7NIyCHTeUxyR0epfroO0xlwhdDBLMbaFLKpz4AZru92d3Ex7Xpwk0KCdTxdglgjd-PPGRVXcGYlKpV5Eme9kaRbgiAi4cLTiT2Hidn7Glcq3ruN86hxGDwg47CaGw5Dh2QXavGikOvwRB5YTPxJ4Zc3V4MOvDi78IdT2gkg&__tn__=-]K-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.facebook.com/EastAltonVillage?__cft__=AZVziaT7NIyCHTeUxyR0epfroO0xlwhdDBLMbaFLKpz4AZru92d3Ex7Xpwk0KCdTxdglgjd-PPGRVXcGYlKpV5Eme9kaRbgiAi4cLTiT2Hidn7Glcq3ruN86hxGDwg47CaGw5Dh2QXavGikOvwRB5YTPxJ4Zc3V4MOvDi78IdT2gkg&__tn__=-]K-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

